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October 24, 1946 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. P. #2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Pear Kermit Geary: 

Thank you very much for your good letter of the 21st 
reporting reception of our equipment test program 
over Station KWHK on October2lst. 

It is a pleasure to confirm your reception, which checks 
OK with our station log. We do a preciate your thought- 
fulness in writing to us and for the very complete report 
that you sent. 

With renewed thanks to you and with kindest personal 
regards and best wishes, please believe me 

Most sincerely yours, 

Gene Conklin 
Public Service Director 
Station KWHK 


